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E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 
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Dear Madam/Sirs: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2025 Capital Budget Supplemental Application - 

Application for the Purchase and Installation of Bay d’Espoir Unit 8 and Avalon 
Combustion Turbine - To Parties - Process  

 
The Board is currently reviewing Hydro’s application for the Purchase and Installation of Bay 
d'Espoir Unit 8 and the Avalon Combustion Turbine. The Board has asked Bates White, the 
consultants that assisted the Board in the Reliability and Resource Adequacy Review, to also 
review this application. The Board expects that Bates White will complete its initial work and 
provide a report in early June which will be shared with the parties and placed on the Board’s 
website. The Board will advise shortly thereafter as to the next steps in the review of this 
application. 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. 
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Executive Director and Board Secretary 
 
JAG/cj 
 

ecc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Douglas Wright, E-mail: dwright@newfoundlandpower.com 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Labrador Interconnected Group 
Nick Kennedy, E-mail: nkennedy@oktlaw.com 

Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, KC, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Industrial Customer Group 
Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 
Glen G. Seaborn, E-mail: gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca 
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